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Paul Clark’s 1999 composition The Ides of March was an appropriate opener for this month’s meeting, after which there was a step back in time with Six Consorts for Four Recorders, arranged and edited by Carl Dolmetsch.  The first was the traditional English melody Greensleeves, followed by two anonymous pieces: Gavota from around 1600 and Vaudeville, circa 1636-7, both from “Harmonie Universelle”.  This was an important work written by the Reverend Marin Mersenne and published in Paris in 1636, which comprised the extent of musical knowledge at that time, including theory and acoustics.  Two works by Italian composers were next to be played: the lively Hor Che Vezzosa E Bella by the late sixteenth/early seventeenth century composer Felice Anerio, of the Roman School, and an anonymous work, La Verginella, also from the sixteenth century.  The final melody was entitled Fantasy, written by Antonio de Cabezón, who was the leading Spanish composer of the early sixteenth century.
The second part of the afternoon began with another seasonal tune, the buoyant Spring Caprice, by the contemporary Scottish musician Marg Hall, written during the grim days of lockdown in November 2020.  This was followed by another of Paul Clark’s works, this time a setting of the familiar traditional English folk song Blow the Wind Southerly.  The proceedings were brought to a close with the arrangement by Sheila Richards of the nineteenth century composer Joseph Brackett’s well-known song Simple Gifts, which was also played at the end of our Pastoral event in February.       
The next meeting of the Nuneaton Branch of The Society of Recorder Players will be held at 2.30 pm on Saturday 15th April at Attleborough Baptist Church, 29 The Green 

CV11 4J Z.  Visitors and new members will be made very welcome.  For details, e-mail nuneaton@srp.org.uk or telephone 024 76737236, and find us on Facebook @ Nuneaton Branch of The Society of Recorder Players. 
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